Thank you for your comments on the Flood Hazard Area Technical Manual. At the March 31 stakeholder meeting we noted that we would be holding follow-up meetings on sections that had the most significant comments/issues. This follow-up meeting will focus on Section 4, Flood Hazard Areas, and is scheduled for June 5, 2017 from 2-4 pm at the NJDEP Headquarters, 401 East State Street, in the 4th floor large conference room. You have been invited to this meeting since you submitted comments on this section.

If you are planning on attending this meeting, please RSVP to Jill Aspinwall at 609-984-9736 or jill.aspinwall@dep.nj.gov by June 2, 2017.